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' % STATE OF FLORIDA (‘;\D _
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND REHABILITATIVE SERVICES

'OFFICE OF RADIATION CONTROL
RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS PROGRAM.

NoVember 6, 1987

NORTHEAST DISTRICT

Rl =it
NOV 17 1987

Roger Menendez, Environmental Specialist
Division of Environmental Permlttlng
Department of Environmental’ Regulation
Twin Towers Office Building

Suite 530 .
2600 Blair Stone Road ' DER-JACKSONVILLE
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400 ' :

Dear Mr. Menendez:

We have completed our review of the Response to the First Notice
of Deficiency (NOD) concerning the application for a temporary
operating permit (TOP) from Quadrex HPS, Inc., located in
Gainesville.

f My only comment is on phase II of the compliance schedule. .
| Quadrex will also be required to submit to our office for review
any changes in their procedures or systems for handling,
processing or disposal of waste containing cadioisotopes. These
changes must be submitted and approved before the changes are
1mp1emented. :

' Quadrex is aware of this and we do not foresee any problems.

I am pleased to see that within a year Quadrex will have adequate
berming and complete coverage of the drums stored outside, as
described in Phases I and III.

When we are closer to issuing Quadrex's renewed radioactive
materials license, I would like to send you a copy for your
review and ‘comments. Thank you for the opportunity to review the
hazardous waste aspect of this "Mixed-Waste" issue. If I can be
of further assistance, please call.

Sincerely,

e Michael N. Stephens
NGY 1D 1957 - Public Health Physicist

Jo DIVISION OF
-+ EMVIRONMENTAL PERMSTTING

1317 WINEWOOD BLVD. ® TALLAHASSEE, FL 32399-0700 ® (904) 487-2437
BOB MARTINEZ, GOVERNOR




